

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

3rd May 2019

Sports Class



Prainiage of the

Brainiacs of the Week:

	Anayah-			
Browne	Noor and			
	Emmanuel			
і віаке	Rainiemay			
	and Edward			
D I d	Ritvik and			
Donaldson	Ethan			
Dahl	Zac and			
	Elliott			
Morpurgo	Max and			
	Katie			
W: 1:	Miles and			
Kipling	Sienna			
Rowling	All Rowling			
	Class!			
Rosen	Byron and			
	Alex			

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School
Attendance,
Year so far...
96.0%

Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	<mark>99%</mark>	95%	98%	97%	98%	95%	<mark>99%</mark>	95%
Lates	6	1	3	2	5	6	1	0

Well done Rowling Class!

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have been writing about the journey of a pebble in English as it links to the work they are doing about rocks and soil in Science. In Maths, they have been ordering and comparing fractions and also looking at equivalent fractions.

Year 4 – have been learning just how important it is to write <u>precise</u> instructions as they instructed Miss Rowe and Miss Booth how to make a jam sandwich. They then went on to write instructions about how to make their own Edward Tulane! In Maths, they have been collecting discrete and continuous data and turning the results into pictograms, bar charts and line graphs. In Science, they went on a woodlice hunt in order to observe their natural habitat before writing a fact file all about their habitats.

Year 5 – have started writing their own creative narratives and the ideas coming out are fantastic! They have also been learning about Jane Goodall and coming up with ways that we can help animals and the environment.

Year 6 – have been working hard as they continue to prepare for their SATs. The children have also enjoyed starting their new Art topic which is based on Pop Art - they have produced some effective onomatopoeia artwork having looked at the work of Pop Artist, Roy Lichtenstein. A special well done to Rowling class who took part in the testing trial and completed three maths tests.

FISA Need You –

Summer Fair Boards!

FISA are looking for local residents to have boards in their front gardens to advertise our upcoming FISA Summer Fair! If you, or you know someone local who is willing to have a board on their property, please contact the school reception and we can put FISA in contact with you.

Thank you!

Bank Holiday

Don't forget that Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday!
We hope everyone has a lovely long weekend and we will start back
on Tuesday 7th May at 8.45am as normal.

Homework!

We are having great success with homework recently so we would like to thank all our pupils for getting through all their homework (and parents for helping!). Remember, your teachers are always there if you need any help!

PE Kit Reminder

PE kit is black plimsolls, black shorts and white t shirt. We do ask that it is in school every day for PE and events such as Interhouse Tournaments.

PGL 2020 Deposits

The deposits for the 2020 PGL trip are due next Friday (10th May) for Y4 parents. You can either pay online via your child's <u>School Money account</u> or via reception.

<u>Please remember to check</u> <u>your children's hair for nits!</u> Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Date	Event	
6 th	May Bank	
May	Holiday – No	
	School	
gth	Donaldson Class	
May	Assembly, from	
	<u>9am</u>	
13 th –	Year 6 SATs	
17 th	Week	
May	vveek	
21 st	Yr 4 Kew Gardens	
May	<u>Trip</u>	
22 nd	Bag2School	
May	collection, 9am	
23 rd	British Values	
May	Day	
24 th	Last Day of Half	
May	Term	
28 th – 30 th May		
Holiday Club		
3 rd	INSET Day, No	
Jun	School	
4 th	Children Return	
Jun	To School	
6 th	Yr 3 Collings	

Ivertastics!
Well done to;
Ria V!

Hanger Trip

Jun

P4C - Question of the Week

If the water in a river changes all the time, what or where exactly is the river?

<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Rowing Test Trials

SATs Breakfast

Copies of school letters are available

on our website

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Year 4 Football Tournament

On Wednesday 30th April, IVJS competed in a Year 4 football tournament. The competition was held at Cressex Astro Turf in High Wycombe. IVJS were drawn against Cookham Dean, Kingswood and Hamilton schools in the group stage. IVJS won all their group games scoring twelve without conceding any! This put IVJS in the top group for the second half of the tournament. IVJS drew their first game 1-1 and won their last two games 3-0 and 3-1. This meant that IVJS collected the most points and ended up champions! Congratulations to all children involved in the tournament and thank you to the parents who came to support IVJS! What an incredible achievement!



Bag2Schools!

This week, bags from Bag2Schools have been sent out to all our lovely pupils.

The collection this term is on
Wednesday 22nd May and pick up is
normally before 9am.

If you have any bag donations, we

would request that you bring them with you on Tuesday 21st May when collecting your children or when dropping children off on Wednesday 22nd. Thank you!

Class Photos

Our school photographer was in school yesterday to take this year's class photos.

We will be receiving order forms for copies of these photos in the next few weeks for parents and will notify parents via text when they have been sent out.

Dogs On Site

Please remember, we are not allowed dogs on site.

This is due to health and safety reasons, many children can be allergic to dogs and the dogs themselves may not be used to the children.

The school dogs, Hugo and Ralph are both trained to be around children and are hypoallergenic so do not cause allergic reactions.

SATs Week!

We are fast approaching the Year 6 SATs week!
Our Year 6s are welcome to join Earlybirds for
breakfast for free from Monday 13th to Thursday 16th
May to settle in to school before their tests.
All our Earlybirds are still welcome as well, we hope
everyone in the morning will help us keep a lovely
calm atmosphere that week so our Year 6s get a
great start to their test days!

Don't forget to let us know if your Year 6 child will be joining us!

Rowling Class Test Trials

Thank you to our wonderful Year 6 Class who took part in a test trial for the Department for Education's Testing Standards Agency. Their participation will help the Department for Education role out more reliable tests that are appropriate for the curriculum age range.

These tests were solely to test the viability of the tests and the children will not be judged on the results.

Rowling Class were very mature and behaved exceptionally well and we are all very proud of them here.

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie' was given to the teacher of the week, Miss Goodman always being incredibly helpful and battling with the fruit every Friday for all the kids to enjoy, this week, it was 2 whole watermelons!





Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.